Joachim Lindenberg

Von: Viktor Dukhovni <ietf-dane@dukhovni.org>
Gesendet: Wednesday, 6 April 2022 07:43

An: Joachim Lindenberg

Betreff: Re: STARTTLS not offered with DANE?

>0n 6 Apr 2022, at 1:38 am, Joachim Lindenberg <JJl@'indenberg.one> wrote:
>

> Yet another question: RFC 7672 is listed as proposed standard. Are you aware of any reasons why it is not an
internet standard?

Even SMTP is not yet a full internet standard (almost 50 years on).

Pretty all widely used RFCs are "proposed standards", there are very few full standards, which are for very stable
mature technologies after decades of deployment with no substantial changes.

Many people outside the IETF don't understand the IETF standards process.

A proposed standard is what everyone else would call a standard.

Viktor.



